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September 11, 2014 

 

 

 

Elsie Mayard 

PO Box 4733  

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

Elsie Mayard 

755 Minnehaha Ave W 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

VIA MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 755 Minnehaha Avenue West 

 

Dear Ms. Mayard: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 9, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until 

November 1, 2014 to have the power restored in Unit 1 or the building must be vacated.  In the 

meantime, you are not allowed to run extensions between the two units, no use of generators, 

need to have the furnace checked by a licensed contractor, and make sure that all smoke and 

carbon monoxide detectors in both units are working.  Paula Seeley will do an inspection to 

check to see if those things are done.  If you believe that Ramsey Action Program checked the 

furnace last year, Ms. Moermond asked that a letter be provided. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

October 1, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley 

 Mark Kaisersatt 
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